

15th October, 2015.

Dear Archbishop,

The Queen has asked me to thank you for your kind letter sent on behalf of the Anglican Church in North America on the occasion of Her Majesty becoming the longest-reigning Monarch of Canada on 9th September.

The Queen has been greatly touched by all the messages of support she has received and is most grateful for the assurance of your prayers.

This message comes to you with Her Majesty's very best wishes.

yours sincerely,

Samantha Cohen Assistant Private Secretary to The Queen

The Most Reverend Dr. Foley Beach.